
 
RECOGNITION OF BETTY MANER 

 
 
Betty Maner started at the College on September 17, 1996 as a student employee 

in the Fort Riley Student Services office.  After receiving her Associate’s Degree 

in Applied Science from Barton in the fall of 1997, Betty acquired a full-time 

position in the Fort Riley Student Services office as an Enrollment Specialist.  

Taking on more responsibility, Betty then became the Programs Manager on  

May 8, 2001 and will continue in this roll until her retirement date of October 31, 

2009.  

 


